Subject: RE: RE: BID contacts

From: laura@mecoy.net Date: 12/09/2016 09:32 AM

To: "'Carol Schatz'" <cschatz@downtownla.com>, "'Fred Muir'"

<fred@fredmuir.com>

Dear Carol and Fred:

Something along these lines?

- We support decriminalization and many of the proposed regulations.
- Our goal is a sidewalk vending policy that works.
- One size wonÂ't fit all: Neighborhoods should have the choice as to how much, if any, sidewalk vending they want.
- Once the neighborhoods have made that decision, the City must be able to enforce it. Without enforcement, the residents wonÂ't really have a choice on sidewalk vending.
- ☑ MECOY_eLo: Laura Mecoy

President, Mecoy Communications P: 310.546.5860 | C: 310.529.7717

<u>laura@mecoy.net</u> | <u>www.mecoy.net</u> @lmecoy | <u>www.facebook.com/laura.mecoy</u>

From: Carol Schatz [mailto:cschatz@downtownla.com]

Sent: Friday, December 9, 2016 8:50 AM

To: laura@mecoy.net; 'Fred Muir' <fred@fredmuir.com>

Subject: FW: BID contacts

Importance: High

What do you think his points should be? He will be representing the Studio City Neighborhood Council

Carol E. Schatz

President & CEO



Downtown Center Business Improvement District

626 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 200 I Los Angeles, CA 90017

Call: 213-416-7534 I Fax: 213-624-0858

Web: DowntownLA.com

F F F

From: Rita Villa [mailto:rita@rcvcpa.com]

Sent: Friday, December 09, 2016 5:57 AM **To:** Carol Schatz < cschatz@downtownla.com>

Subject: Re: BID contacts

BARRY JOHNSON will be there representing the SCNC on Monday. I have drafted a letter for our president to sign that will authorize him to speak on behalf of the scnc. I will let you know when it is issued. I have sent him our November letter but if there are any specific points you want him to make send them to me.

Rita Villa

On Dec 8, 2016, at 10:11 PM, Carol Schatz <cschatz@downtownla.com> wrote:

Thank you Rita. Your support is greatly appreciated. Best, Carol

Carol E. Schatz

President & CEO

<image001.png>

Downtown Center Business Improvement District

626 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 200 I Los Angeles, CA 90017

Call: 213-416-7534 | Fax: 213-624-0858

Web: DowntownLA.com

<image002.jpg> <image003.jpg> <image004.jpg>

From: Rita Villa [mailto:rita@rcvcpa.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 08, 2016 4:18 PM
To: Carol Schatz <cschatz@downtownla.com>

Subject: BID contacts

Hi Carol:

I think the framework referred to must be what was in the day before thanksgiving letter from Busciano. If there is something else please send it.

I have spoken to John Walker, Executive Director of the Studio City BID and he will be out of town and so will their President. However, I sent him lots of background material on this issue and John has contacted our council office and made them aware of our concerns.

I have also spoken to Lisa Schechter of the Hollywood Media District (BID) and she will try to attend the hearing on Monday. She will be in touch with Marie Rumsey so that she will be at the right spot on Monday.

I am still working on trying to get someone from the SCNC there to speak. I will keep you informed.

Warmest regards, Rita

-image005.jpg		
	MECOY>	
	COMMUNICATIONS	
-image006.jpg		
	M E C O Y >	
	COMMUNICATIONS	
-image007.png		
	DEBID	
	DOWNTOWN CENTER BID	
- image008.jpg		
	•	
-image009.jpg		
	•	

-image010.jpg-



- Attachments:	
image005.jpg	6.9 KB
image006.jpg	1.6 KB
image007.png	5.8 KB
image008.jpg	520 bytes
image009.jpg	524 bytes
image010.jpg	531 bytes